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Report of the Chair of the Flooding Select Committee 
 
Visit to County Council Emergency Response Room 
 
 
Purpose of the report 
 
1. To alert Members to the visit planned for them to the Emergency 

Response Room in the basement of County Hall. 
 
 
Background  
 
2. To follow on from the visit to the Environment Agency’s Incident Room 

at our last meeting, Members are now invited to visit the County 
Council’s Emergency Response Room. 

 
 
Issues 
 
3. Mr Rob Fisher, Head of Emergency Management & Registration, at 

County Hall will lead Members on a tour of the facility in the basement 
of County Hall from approximately 11am. Questions may be asked of 
Mr Fisher throughout the tour. 

 
 
Recommendations 
 
4. It is recommended that 
 

the Flooding Select Committee engage in the tour to the County 
Council’s Emergency Response Room. 
 
 
 

Councillor Yvonne Davidson 
Chair of the Flooding Select Committee 
 
Background papers:  nil. 
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